
Welcome to the service 10 June 2018 

Speaker:  Sebastian Murrihy 

Slice of Heaven-Kingdom of God Scripture: Mark 3:1-6 

 www.etchurch.co.nz   ph: 489 6308 

East Taieri Church 

12a Cemetery Rd, 

Mosgiel 

Services at 10am & 

2pm 

Fuel Breakfast Café 

78 Main Rd, 

Fairfield 

Term time only 

8.30am 

EPIC service 

Cnr Gladstone & 

Cemetery Rd 

Term time only 

6.30pm 

Giving Update 
One of my roles as Parish Manager is to keep track of our operational  budget and as part 
of the Property and Finance committee I can report that offerings for the year to date are 
under budget.  We pray for God’s provision and increased offerings, before the end of our 
financial year in June, so that we can resource East Taieri’s mission and services in the 
church and the community. 
What is this resourcing achieving? Alpha Dinner at EPIC was a great  success with over 
90 people attending and being invited to continue exploring their questions about God and 
faith. From the   dinner two Alpha Groups were set up to do the Alpha Course – one of 
these designed especially for youth.  Ministry Conference was a great opportunity to bless 
135 people in ministry from around the country.  Many of the comments we received were 
from people who come to conference tired and worn out and leave refreshed with a bounce 
in their step.  Our catering team did a    splendid job of providing meals from our small 
kitchen facilities.   
Turning Point counselling services is continuing to help people, now employing our 4th 
counsellor. 
If you haven’t had the opportunity to consider your giving recently, can we please ask that 
you do so.  Further information about ways of giving can be found on our website, 
www.etchurch.co.nz 

 

  Giving Giving Budget Expenditure Expenditure 
Budget 

January $29,005 $32,949     

February $31,858 $32,951     

March $38,697 $32,951     

April $34,545 $41,188     

Total Year to Date $341,819 $362,456 $366,171 $389,351 

East Taieri Church Children’s Christmas Production 
East Taieri Church invites children to audition to be part of our Christmas 

Eve drama. 
We have speaking parts available in our drama for children, not already 

involved in Lynda Willsman’s Dance classes. 
Practices will be held after school on Thursdays in November and 

December, with dress rehearsals on Saturday afternoons in December.   All 
actors must be able to attend most of the practices, all of the dress 

rehearsals, Sunday production on 16th December, and two productions on 
Christmas Eve—4.30pm and 6pm. 

If you would like to be involved, please email manager@etchurch.co.nz 
before the end of June 2018. 

We have decided to use the name “ET Cares” as an umbrella term to cover all our 

pastoral care, not just meals. ET Cares will include the whole range of pastoral    

visiting, as well as meals, firewood and prayer ministries.  It might be spontaneous 

care from a friend at church, your small group or ministry group supporting you, or 

something organized by the pastoral care leadership team. Through all these we 

want to demonstrate God's care and comfort for those in need. 

With Pam Grant retiring at the end of June, elders have decided in the light of     

giving being behind budget that we need to be financially prudent and not make a 

new staff appointment at this stage.  Perhaps God is using this situation to call us 

back closer to the early church where Christians cared for each other using their 

spiritual gifts, rather than employing a “minister” to do it all.  Pastoral care is so 

important we need everyone involved.  We are pleased to announce that Sue       

Macaulay has stepped into a voluntary role as ET cares coordinator. She will be a 

contact person for pastoral needs.  You can also contact Sebastian (0273439369) or 

the church office.  While Sue won’t have time to do lots of visiting herself, she will 

coordinate with the ET Cares (pastoral care) team, staff, and other groups and    

ministries, helping ensure everyone receives appropriate care.  We are glad Pam is 

continuing as a volunteer on the ET Cares leadership team.  We are producing a 

brochure about the new ET Cares. 

Next week we will cover another part of Pam Grant’s role, leading the welcoming 

and newcomers team. 

Martin Macaulay and Sebastian Murrihy 

http://www.etchurch.co.nz


East Taieri 

Under 2’s area in the Fellowship room where parents can hear the sermon 

Bubbles for ages 2-5 in the Kiwi Room 

Kidzown for Year 1 to Year 6 in Oak Lounge.  Contact Philippa Lord 486 2730 

Plunge for Year 7-9 Sunday mornings 10.15am during term time at the HUB.  

Contact Nathanael 489 6308 intern@etchurch.co.nz 

FUEL 

Starters for ages 2-4 and Pitstop for Year 1-8 

Children’s Ministry 

Youth 
R@NDM? For Year 9-13 Friday nights 7:30-9pm term time Contact Jess 489 6308 ext 719  

Dynamyte For Year 7 & 8 Fortnightly Friday nights 7:30-9pm term time Contact Caleb 489 6308 ext 718 
 

EPIC Youth discipleship service 6.30pm at the Hub-starts with a pizza tea 

Mission Fellowship Annual Meeting  
Tuesday 12 June at 2pm in Oak Lounge. 

Guest Speaker: Dr Martin Macaulay—overview of parish happenings. 
Non-perishable grocery items, market table. Used stamps please. 

                     All welcome 

 EAST TAIERI CHURCH 
MID WINTER PROGRESSIVE DINNER 

 

 Saturday 30th June 
Starting at 5.30pm 

$5.00 donation 
 

Join us for this fantastic evening by signing up on the  
clipboard located at the front door of the church or at the 

office or by going to www.etchurch.co.nz and following 
the link on the scrolling banner. 

For further information contact Fiona 489 6624 or  
Chris 489 4792 

 

Confidential Prayer Chain available at all times.  

Please phone  Adrienne Watson  489 3753 or text 027 387 4529  

Or phone Lorraine Christensen  488 2096 

DRY FIREWOOD FOR SALE 
We have dry pine firewood for sale at $75 per cubic metre. 

We can deliver to Mosgiel /Green Island area. 
Contact:  Howard 4895655 or  Colin 4861863 

Proceeds for Hub flood protection work. 

We are planning to hold a Baptism Service in the near 
future. If you would like to explore this important next step 

in your faith journey, please contact: 
Caleb 489 6308 ext 718 or youthworker@etchurch.co.nz 

or 
Sebastian 4896308 ext 720 or sebastian@etchurch.co.nz 

Exciting Announcement 
We are very excited to announce that David Yates has been appointed as our new part 

time Finance Assistant.  David and his wife Jane have been attending ET for a while and 

have been involved in helping at Alpha Courses together, and David has also been part of 

the Mission Facilities Group.  David is a senior accountant and is looking for ways to serve 

God and the church, with the skills that he has.   
 

Louise will be finishing her official Finance Assistant role with us on Friday 8th June and 

going to work full time at St Hilda’s School.  We will all miss the graceful way she has 

handled our accounts over the past 7 years.  We are thankful that Louise will still be part 

of our church community, serving in other ways. 
 

David starts work on Tuesday 4th June and will bring different strengths and new eyes to 

the Finance Assistant role and we are looking forward to having him on the staff 

team.  You can contact David by email accounts@etchurch.co.nz 

The team going to Malawi will be writing a blog to keep us updated 

while they are away. Go to: etmalawi.wordpress.com or find the 

link on our website www.etchurch.co.nz 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwja8OGkgejaAhXIXrwKHbvpBAAQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fall-free-download.com%2Ffree-vector%2Fdownload%2Ffarmeral-wood-icon-clip-art_9547.html&psig=AOvVaw287R5TeIi


The Molly Burns Trust provides financial 

assistance in meeting the cost of education 

and cultural activities directly relating to 

ET Church and its members. To have your 

application considered pick up an 

application from the Information Centre. 

Please pray for 
the Prison 
Ministry 

Team—that the 
word of the 

Lord does not 
go out null and void but bears 

good fruit.  The Prison Team is 
now running 2 services at the 

prison, on the 3rd Sunday of every 
month. 

Invitation to Life Groupsé 
Would your life group like to 
òadoptó one of our 
missionary families to 
support in prayer and any 
other way. Contact Pam 
Grant if interested ñ
pam.grant@etchurch.co.nz or 
phone 489 6308 ext 717 

Sugar and Spice 
Tuesdays 
(fortnightly) 
during term time 
 
6pm—7.30pm @ 

The Hub 
All girls aged  7—10 years are 
welcome 
Cost $3.00 per night. 
The programme includes Games, 
Crafts and Devotions 
The leader is Lynda Bayne. 
For more information contact 
Lorraine 488 2096. 

 

The Global Missions Team 
meets regularly at ET Church. 

All welcome.  
Contact Elaine Scurr  

486 1863 for more information 

 
 

Pray. 
 

 
Join us at 9.45am on the window 
seats in Fellowship to prepare our 
hearts for worshipping God.  

We will pray for awesome, vibrant     
worship that honours God and  
inspires and transforms people. 

 
 
 
 
 

 Senior Pastors Prayer Breakfast 
Sharing Life, eating and praying 

together.   
Join us as we seek Godôs will and 
blessing. Fellowship Centre @ ET  
7amð8am. Thursday mornings 

Everyone welcome 

Please check 
the lost       

property basket 
at ET  

Itôs located by the door to 
the playground. 

www.faceboook.com/
EastTaieri 

To keep up to date with 
news and information 
check out our website 

www.etchurch.co.nz 

Vf_r¦q ml>-----Check 
out our noticeboard at ET 
(located on the wall beside 
the information centre) for 
events and important    

notices. 

Your offerings can be made by one of the following methods 

¶ Payment by Telephone/Electronic Banking to our BNZ Bank Account, Mosgiel 
Branch: 02 0938 0018236 00 

¶ Automatic Payment forms are available at the office 

¶ By using the Envelope supplied. If you would like to   subscribe to this giving  contact 
the office for a Confidential Envelope number 

¶ By EFTPOS-available at the Information Centre following the 10am service  

Check out our  Classifieds in the News tab on our Website  
and contact the office if you would like to advertise in our classifieds:    office@etchurch.co.nz 

Turning Point Christian Counselling Service 
Professional and Affordable Counselling 
 

At ET Church we have four experienced counsellors: 
Paul Reet , Elaine Gough, Deborah Taylor & Gill Eastgate 
 

For appointments please contact  
Paul 476 1462/027 233 3597, Elaine 4897581/021 166 1509, Deborah 
debtaylor898@gmail.com, Gill 021 0475127/gill.eastgate@icloud.com 
 

Each session is private and is around 50-55 minutes long. 
 

Costs: 
 

Regular income:  from $60.00 
 

Supervision:   from $80.00 
 

Person on Disability Allowance:    $60.00 
 

Extra charge of  $20.00 for couples work 

Group work/Community Education;     $60.00 per counsellor per 
hour; plus admin costs. 

Paul Reet 

Elaine Gough 

Deborah Taylor 

Gill Eastgate 


